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The following members of the Board were present for the meeting: Robert Nelson, Jason 

Schmeski, Ben Strider, Steve Bergman, Lisa House and Bill Wehmeyer.  Administrators and 

other guests were also present for the meeting that was held at the Mountain Home Junior 

High.   Mr. Strider called the meeting to order at 11:08 a.m. 

 

 

 

WELCOME BY JUNIOR HIGH PRINCIPAL 

  

Ron Czanstkowski welcomed board members and guests, then escorted the group to the 

Bomber room where the National Navy Defense Cadet Corp (NNDCC) color guard lead the 

pledge.  Ms. Hickey’s drama students performed scenes from their current production of Into 

the Woods. The Student Council spoke of their different activities and served lunch. Some of 

the FFA students spoke of their recent travel to the national FFA meeting.  Computer 

Applications II students showed the board one of their most recent projects, the 2013 

Arkansas Family Rodeo Finals Program. They were responsible for creating all of the full 

and half page ads.  It is a 40 page, full-color program. 
 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned by Board President Ben Strider  

at 12:02 p.m.  
 

 

 

 

______________________________   ______________________________ 

       Ben Strider, President           Steve Bergman, Secretary 


